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MEMORANDUM 

TO: Council  

FROM: Executive Assistant, Chantalle Newell 

SUBJECT: Joint Police Advisory Commission Representative 

DATE: October 26, 2023 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

There is a current vacancy for a community representative on the Joint Police Advisory Commission for 
Argyle. Staff advertised to fill the position and received no applications. Staff reached out to Janine 
Muise, former REMO Coordinator to see if she was interested in joining the Commission. She has 
expressed her interest.  

If Council chooses to proceed with Janine Muise sitting on the Joint Police Advisory Commission, a 
motion is required to endorse it. 

Recommended Motion: 

Move that Janine Muise serve on the Joint Police Advisory Commission on behalf of Argyle. 


